
 

Dear Travel Partners,  

Greetings!!! 

In view of the current situation, ET will reduce the frequency of its flights to and from Chicago (ORD) for the 
month of April.  We will be operating the below listed flights as of now.  

Please check your queues and advise all affected passengers accordingly.   

For protection, please use change fee waiver code:  CORUSMAR20 

DATE 27-Mar 28-Mar 30-Mar 31-Mar 1-Apr 3-Apr 6-Apr 10-Apr 13-Apr 17-Apr 20-Apr 

DAY FRIDAY SATURDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY FRIDAY MONDAY FRIDAY MONDAY FRIDAY MONDAY 

The cancelled flights are as follows: 

ET574/03, 07, 10, 14, 17, 21, 24 and 28 April 2020  

ET575/04, 08, 11, 15, 18, 22, 25 and 29 April 2020 

Please handle all other requests as per the policy published on our website: 

https://www.ethiopianairlines.com/aa/travel-updates/covid-19 

We apologize for the inconvenience this will cause. 

Best regards, 

 

City Ticket Office – WAS WASCTO@ethiopianairlines.com 

Reservations – WAS WASRES@ethiopianairlines.com 

Groups Desk -ET USA GroupsUSA@ethiopianairlines.com 

 

24hrs. Call Center 1-800-445-2733 
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